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Dear Human Resources Manager,
My name is Melina Ruiz, and I am a third-year Journalism student at the University of Florida. I attended the job fair last October where I received information about her internship program. Therefore, I would like to be considered for a position as an intern at Norma MG.
As a future journalist, my main interest is to develop myself in the area of print media. I believe that investigative journalism and the press are fundamental elements to contribute to the growth of society. Norma MG is a magazine with more than 15 years of history, which has never set aside its principles and the objective of informing.
I am aware that the company is going through a digitization process, for which the skills I have developed in Social Media, multimedia reporting and storytelling could be useful. Through these experiences, I learned the value of effective communication through all forms of media.
I am confident that an internship opportunity at Norma MG would help me gather more valuable experience and knowledge. I have attached my CV so that you can better assess my skills and training. If necessary, we could meet to further discuss this internship opportunity. Thank you for considering my application.

Sincerely,
Milena Ruiz
